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From: Rachel S. Goulet
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 10:46 AM
Cc: Rudy Collins; Pat Flood
Subject: Camden Update 3-19-2018

Dear Camden Citizens – 
  
Below is a summary of items that have occurred at EWS from Saturday 3-10-2018 through Friday 3-16-
2018.  My previous update covered the period through Friday 3-9-2018.  Please note the item about TDEC 
planning a meeting for interested citizens at the Benton County Courthouse on April 12th to discuss the 
upcoming closure construction. 
  
Pat. 
  

• Continued to ship Aluminum Processing Waste Cell leachate off-site for disposal 
• Shipped Industrial Waste Cell leachate off-site for disposal 
• Industrial Waste Cell leachate continued to be treated and stored 
• Performed routine daily gas system and cover operation and maintenance activities 
• The Red Barn ammonia monitor is still out being repaired; the loaner unit remains in place and is 

collecting data 
• Performed daily ammonia monitoring 
• Continued site clean-up and housekeeping activities 
• Continued to repair erosion areas resulting from recent heavy rains 
• As noted in last week’s update, the fourth quarter Groundwater Monitoring Report has been 

posted to the website. Click here to view this web page. 
• Also as noted in last week’s update, the successful bidder for the closure work has been selected; 

Wright Brothers Construction was the successful bidder.  TDEC is in the process of finalizing 
contract documents for the closure work.  Here is a link to Wright Brothers’ website for more 
information about them: http://www.wbcci.com.   

• We are planning a meeting open to any interested citizens (similar one previously held in 
September) so that TDEC can present information regarding the upcoming construction 
effort.  Representatives of CEC (engineering firm), Wright Brothers Construction (contractor), 
Weaver Consultants Group (construction quality assurance firm), and TDEC will be attending this 
meeting.  The meeting will be held at the Benton County Courthouse, with an information session 
starting at 5:00 pm and a formal presentation starting at 6:00 pm. 

• Recent activities and current milestone dates are:  
o Design Package Release:  January 5, 2018 (Completed) 
o Mandatory Contractor Site Meeting Was Held on January 19, 2018 (Completed) 
o Notice to Successful Bidder:  March 9, 2018 (Completed) 
o Expected Closure Construction Mobilization:  April, 2018 
o Expected Closure Construction Completion: November, 2018 
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Patrick J. Flood, P.E. | Director 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., 14th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-532-0792 

Pat.Flood@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 
 
We value your feedback!  Please complete TDEC’s Customer Service Survey. 


